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Saltash Town Council joins calls for Government to take action on sewage discharges

Saltash Town Council have joined calls for the Government to take action on sewage discharges 
in Cornwall. Councillors discussed the issue at the Full Town Council meeting held in June 

where it was agreed that there is a need to look at the issues of why this is happening, how to 
prevent it and to put pressure on water companies to address the issue immediately.

The Town Clerk and Chairman will write to Cornwall Council, MP Sheryll Murray and the water 
companies to urge them to take action.


